
Mana Crain

Mana.Crain@lps53.org

816-736-7008

Office Hours:

6:30am-9:15am

2:30pm-6:00pm

If You Need to reach meIf You Need to reach me Important DatesImportant Dates

Important InformationImportant Information

Ms. Mana is officially back from maternity leave! 

I am super excited to be back and around the kiddos again. A big thanks to

Ms. Stacie for taking over for me and taking care of our site while I was

gone. I am very excited to bring in some fun spring activities, crafts, and a

very exciting last day of school!
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Per District and School Policy, all Parents or Guardians must ring the doorbell and

receive clearance before entering the building to drop off/pick up their student.

Please, do not hold the door open for anyone, even if you know them. Thank you for

helping keep our students safety a top priority.

Per School Policy, Parents, Guardians and Students may not enter classrooms

before or after school, Thank you for your understanding.

March 21st- 

2-Hour Early Release

March 22nd- 

No School or Kid’s Zone

March 25th-29th- 

Spring Break & KZ Camp 



 Photos 

Megan Lushin
@mana.crain@lps53.org Perfect! Can you be sure to upload these pictures onto the Site Manager Drive? I would love to share these!

Mana Crain
of course!


